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Passing this law is a big mistake! This bill is an obvious attempt to infringe on my 

right to own a firearm by making the process overly burdensome for me as a law 

abiding citizen. There is nothing in place to even allow this new law to happen, 

basically making it impossible and removing this constitutional right from all of us,. 

This bill is flawed and violates the constitutions of both the US and the State of 

Oregon and I am solidly and firmly against this attempt to take my freedoms!  


